
THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

From: Jonathon Wong
To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: re: Premise license for The University of Chicago Booth School of Business
Date: 23 November 2022 16:44:08

Dear CoL,

I am writing to object to the above premise license as a residential neighbour of the
establishment. I do not understand why this "business school" should be serving alcohol
and permitting dance/music and other events until 3am. The school directly shares a
partition wall with residential units and opens onto a square shared with residential units. It
is not core to the business activity. 

The scale, timeframe and activities that this application is seeking is too broad with no
consultation or consideration to their neighbours.

Kind regards,

Jonathon Wong


